
Reception/Junior & Secondary Admissions 2023  

Online application process  
 

Primary and Junior for September 2023 

Date  Deadline 

15 January 2023 
Deadline for applications to be 

received  

17 April 2023 National Offer day  

Secondary Transfer for September 2023 

Date  Deadline 

31 October 2022 
Deadline for applications to be 

received  

1 March 2023 National Offer day  

 

The online application process for children starting school in September 2023 opened on 1 

September 2022. The number of parents choosing to apply online is rising every year as is 

the number of Haringey residents who have access to the internet at home and/or on a 

mobile device. Each year we come closer to reaching our target of 100% online applications.  

  

Please help us by offering IT facilities at your school and promoting online applications. A 

member of the admissions team will be happy to attend your Reception or Secondary 

Transfer meetings to talk to parents about the application process. Please contact Lynne 

Tighe (0208 489 8355) or Marion Smylie (0208 489 8354) if you haven’t already done so – 

they are available to attend both morning and evening face to face or virtual meetings.   

 

Haringey will also arrange further Reception and Secondary Transfer sessions via Microsoft 

Teams or Zoom with an opportunity for Q&A sessions after the presentation. Dates for these 

will be available on our website and the promotion leaflets will be sent to all schools in due 

course.  

 

https://schoolsbulletin.haringey.gov.uk/receptionjunior-admissions-2019-important-reminder/
mailto:Lynne.Tighe@haringey.gov.uk
mailto:Lynne.Tighe@haringey.gov.uk
mailto:Marion.Smylie2@haringey.gov.uk


Each year we receive enquiries on whether we will be providing printed booklets. Please 

note our admissions prospectuses have been digital for a while, and schools are no longer 

provided with hard copies. Parents will be able to view the digital viewbooks online and will 

also need to apply for a school place via e-admissions website (external link). The 

Secondary admissions viewbook includes information on the secondary school open events 

which are also available to view on our website (external link). 

   

Please can you remind parents/carers to apply on time before the application deadlines for 

Reception and Secondary Transfer. We have a small number of families every year who 

forget to make an application, any late applications will not be considered until all on time 

offers have been made. With your help and support in publicising these deadlines and the 

imperative of making an on-time application, we can minimise the number of families who 

don’t secure a school place at one of their preferred schools.  

 

Thank you for your continued help and support. If you have any queries, please don’t 

hesitate to contact the Admissions Officers named above or by email on  

schooladmissions@haringey.gov.uk.  
 

Best wishes,  

Carlo Kodsi | Head of Admissions and School Organisation 

Carlo.Kodsi@haringey.gov.uk 07870362260 

 

 

https://www.haringey.gov.uk/school-admissions
https://www.eadmissions.org.uk/eAdmissions/app
https://www.haringey.gov.uk/children-and-families/schools-and-education/secondary-schools/secondary-school-open-events-entry-september-2020
mailto:schooladmissions@haringey.gov.uk
mailto:Carlo.Kodsi@haringey.gov.uk

